
 
 
 
August 2, 2021 
 

Medi-Cal RX Implementation Date 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) released an update in the transition to Medi-Cal RX. 
The implementation date is January 1, 2022. For more information, please visit: 
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/pharmacy/Pages/Medi-CalRX.aspx 
 
You may also find additional resources related to the transition to Medi-Cal RX on the KHS website:  
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/pharmaceutical-services/ 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at (661) 664‐5000. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 
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